From: Diane J. [mailto:januszd@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 3:37 PM

To: Kittitas County Commissioners Office
Subject: Exempt Wells Hearing: My Public Comment

To our HONORABLE County Commissioners:

Water is a finite resource and developers are a very vocal minority. Your constituents want
you to honor the moratorium on exempt well drilling. |If a historic city like Roslyn must turn
off their water in a drought year, then all wells drilled after the date of Roslyn"s water
right should also be turned off in drought years.

We are developing beyond the capacity of our water resources. Do the right thing, do not bow
to the pressures of developers. Earn my vote next election.

Respectfully,
Jon Montgomery

304 West Utah
Roslyn, WA 98941




